
May 22, 2020  

Greetings Brentwood Families,    

Food Distribution:   

The food distribution schedule for the upcoming week is Wednesday, May 27 and Friday, May 29, 2020. 

Food Distribution to families will last through June 29, 2020. The last distribution will take place on 

Monday, June 29, 2020 will have enough meals to last families through June 30, 2020. 

School Closure Information -  

• The District will be closed on Monday, May 25 for Memorial Day. 

 

• Online Kindergarten Registration- The information is posted on the home page of the District 

Website under the NEWS section. Please share this information with your neighbors.  

 

• Parent Survey- The District has collaborated with the Grable Foundation and the Center for Universal 

Education at the Brookings Institution to learn more about parents’ beliefs about their children’s 

education. We are requesting that each family complete the survey by May 25th, which takes 

approximately 15-20 minutes to complete. 

 

• MS/HS locker Cleanout- All students in grades 6-12 were given an opportunity to clean out their 

lockers and to collect their belongings. Wednesday, May 27 and Thursday, May 28 are the last two days 

that students will be given access to retrieve belongings from the Middle/High School. Beginning on 

Friday, May 29, 2020, our custodial staff will begin the summer cleaning process and will dispose of 

any unclaimed items. Please make the necessary arrangements to collect all items. 

 

• Elementary Cleanout- Elroy and Moore elementary school students will be able to pick up their 

personal belongings and return books and other items the week of May 25.  If you are unable to come on 

your assigned day or time, please contact the school’s office to make alternative arrangements.  

 

• Graduation- Graduation has been set for July 10, 2020. As of right now, Allegheny County is still in 

the yellow phase which prohibits gatherings of more than 25 people. As we get closer to the July 10 

date, more specific information will be shared about the actual format of the graduation.  


